
Welcome to 5K

We are excited to share our fantastic
start to the year!
 
We have been developing our
numeracy skills and enjoying borrowing
chapter books from the library. We had
a great time at the Cross Country and
during our drumming lessons. 

Looking ahead, we are eager to dive
into our English unit, where we will
create a multimodal text to share with
the school community. We also had a
wonderful time on our first excursion to
the Royal Botanic Gardens. 


